
 

UPDATE: A faulty dryer in the basement 
caused a fire late last night, triggering the 
sprinkler system.  Water damage cleanup, 
re-establishment of the sprinkler system, 
and inspections by the fire and building 
departments must be completed before 
the Temple can reopen to the public.  
Work is in progress, but we are unable to 
provide a timeline at this time.  Please 
continue to check the website for future 
updates. 

 


